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Hello, 

 

I do not support HB2004 or the upcoming bill SB506. No Ranked-Choice Voting 

System in Oregon. Please do not take away our individual votes. In addition, I would 

like Oregon to voting via paper ballots and in person by precinct. This is the most 

secure and fairest way for a constitutional republic to gather valid votes.   

 

Thank you, 

David Farr 

Keizer, Oregon  

Precinct 406 


